
Facilitated by:

The Embassy of Bosnia and Herzegovina

Tokyo, JAPAN 

Organized by: 

Nagasaki University (NU)

Hiroshima Peace Memorial Museum

University of East Sarajevo (UES)

University of Banja Luka (UNIBL)



DATE: 24th of June 2021

TIME: 09:00 – 11:00 a.m (BiH time); 16:00-18:00 (Japan time) 

TYPE OF EVENT: Hybrid type (physical presence at the UES and online participation - ZOOM) 

WORKING LANGUAGE: English

No. OF PARTICIPANTS: Max. 300 participants

TECHNICAL SUPPORT: Univeristy of East Sarajevo and University of Banja Luka 

MODERATOR: University of East Sarajevo (UES) 

09:00 (16:00) Opening remarks by Dr. Jelena Krunić, Vice-rector for Science, Research and

Development, University of East Sarajevo

09:03 (16:03) Opening remarks by Prof. Goran Latinović, Vice-rector for Scientific Research and

University Development, University of Banja Luka

09:06 (16:06) Opening remarks by Prof. Kazuhiko MOJI, Dean of the School of Humanities and

Social Sciences, Nagasaki University (TBC), Japan

09:09 (16:09) Opening remarks by Dr. Sinisa Berjan, Ambassador of BiH in Japan

09:12 (16:12) Historical lesson by Prof. Fumihiko Yoshida, Director of Research Center for Nuclear

Weapons Abolition, Nagasaki, Japan

10:00 (17:00) Questions & Answers

10:10 (17:10) Testimony by atomic bomb survivor Ms. Keiko Ogura, Hiroshima, Japan

10:50 (17:50) Question & Answers

11:00 (18:00) Closing remarks by Prof. Akihide TADA, Executive Advisor to the President

(International Exchange), Deputy Director of Office for Global Relations (TBC), Japan


